

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Stanhope

Westcroft

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 14th June 2021

Re: Year 6 Leavers' Sleepover

We are planning to hold a special Year 6 Leavers Sleepover party on Friday 2nd July 2021. We are very conscious that our current Year 6 children have missed a lot of the usual events and activities due to Covid restrictions and we wanted them to have something special just for themselves to remember the end of their primary school by.

As such, Miss Hepple has suggested a sleepover which will include outdoor games, a fire pit with marshmallows, take away pizza and Netflix movies (age appropriate). Parents are asked to make a £10 contribution to the cost of the event via Parent Pay. This will help towards the cost of additional heating overnight, a takeaway meal, drinks, marshmallows etc.

The children will all sleep in the school hall on the blue gymnastic mats. The hall will be separated into two halves one for boys and one for girls. The children will be supervised over night by Miss Hepple, Mrs Green and Mr Storey who have kindly volunteered to stay in school overnight. Children MUST be collected at 9am on Saturday 3rd July 2021.

The children should bring the following with them:

- Sleeping bag or duvet
- Pillow
- Warm clothing for outdoors during the evening
- Appropriate outdoor footwear
- PJ's or nightwear please note all children must wear appropriate clothing overnight and will not be allowed to wear just boxer shorts or flimsy inappropriate nightdresses.
- A wash bag containing soap, toothbrush, toothpaste and any other toiletries but please do not send aerosols into school as some of our children who have asthma may be adversely affected.
- A towel and dressing gown (if required)

Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY











If you would like your child to take part in the sleepover on Friday 2nd July, please complete and return the consent slip to me and make the payment of £10 via Parent Pay.

A thorough risk assessment will be carried out prior to the event and our usual covid security measures will remain in place at all times.

Please note that if there are any incidents of unacceptable behaviour parents will be contacted immediately and asked to collect their child from the school. We do not envisage having to do this but please be mindful that our staff are giving up their Friday evening to facilitate this event.

If you have any queries or concerns regarding this event please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross Head Teacher

I confirm that:(child's name) can attend the Year 6 Leavers Sleepover on Friday 2nd July 2021.

I confirm that I will collect my child from the main entrance at 9am on Saturday 3rd July prompt.

I confirm that I will make a £10 payment via Parent Pay as a contribution towards the cost of this event.

Signed:....(parent/carer)











